

26 February 2014

MEMORANDUM ECA NO. 14-09

TO: ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES

From:

EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph. D.

University Registrar

RE: OFFERING OF ENGLISH 10 CLASSES

This is to inform all colleges that, per official communication to us by the CAL's Department of English and Comparative Literature, English 10 classes can be taken not only in the first semester, but in the second semester and in the summer.

Dissemination of this information to spread out the English 10 offerings throughout the school year is intended to avoid confusion among those who think they can only take it in the term indicated in their curriculum checklist.

For your guidance please.

Thank you very much.